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P&C ZOOM MEETING 
Date: 18 June 2020 
 
Meeting Open: 8.35pm 
 
Attendance: Larissa Polak, Jo Stewart, Emma Smith, Michelle Taylor, Kelly Lewis, 
Arneeka Gill, Lisa Gaudron 
 
Apologies: Kylie Sivewright 
 
Last Minutes were read by Michelle and accepted by Jo 
 
Correspondence: 
 
Email from P&C Federation in relation to applying for a Zoom License at a cost of $119 
to be paid by 26 June 2020.  Licenses will be issued early July 2020 and is valid for 12 
months. 
 
Brochures in relation to upcoming Father’s Day gifts to be on forwarded to Kellie Keed 
 
Business Arising: 
 
Zoom: A decision was made to go ahead with the Zoom License for 12 months  
 
Father’s Day Stall: – Kelly Lewis will sort through the two boxes we still have and let 
Kellie Keed know what is there 
 
Pie Drive: All agreed to go ahead with Nimbin Bakery.   
Date suggested is 13 August 2020 with an afternoon delivery parents to collect from 
gate and bring their own bags/boxes.  Michelle to confirm date and details with Nimbin 
and check whether pies are fresh or frozen. 
Get Orders out Week 1 Term 3 
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Greyhounds/Raffle: Greyhound date still in limbo.   
We approach Currumbin, Ramada, The Summit and Fran at the Blue Kitchen to see if 
they are happy to extend their donation and we will then make a decision as to when we 
do the raffle.    
If Donators are happy to extend we look at doing a big Christmas raffle. 
Michelle to make contact 

AGM: How, when and where….. confirmed allowed to do through Zoom as we are 
Incorporated.   
Advertise in Newsletter give it a couple of weeks and hold AGM. 
Suggestion to try another meeting by itself and then have AGM the next month to see 
how it all works. 

After discussion on how to advertise the AGM it was decided to send it out as a “Google 
note” electronically with the Newsletter – Emma will set that up to pass on to Larissa 
to go into the Newsletter. 

Bunnings BBQ: possibility that Bunnings may start running their BBQ’s shortly and our 
date of 30 August will go ahead 

Reports: 

Principal’s Report: 
Canteen will be operating next term for 4 days until 12.30pm with set volunteers.  
Bronwyn has done an amazing job with the support of Jo Wright to keep our canteen 
COVID safe. We had the successful meal deal this week with 140 orders. We are 
keen to continue meal deals each term. A new system has been introduced for 
money handling to ensure food preparation remains COVID safe. 

New virtual assemblies have been well received and included in the school newsletter. 
Student leaders have enjoyed leading this project. 

A huge shout out to our amazing SLSO team. 12 staff members completed their 
Stronger Smart Institute modules and celebrated their learning this week. 

Executive have started planning for Kindy and Preschool Transition 2021. We are 
organising banners for the fences and will create some short promotional videos.  We 
continue to look at different way to connect with the community. 

Modified Semester 1 Reports will be handed out in Week 10. 
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Treasurer’s Report: 
Mother’s Day we banked $775.90 
 
We paid the school $150 per class, we paid for the WUSHKA for the year and also 
contributed $250 to the school float for the year 
 
$10 loose change in the staff room for all the coffee/tea and little bags of chocolate 
from the left overs of the mother’s day bits and pieces 
 
Next Meeting: via Zoom at 8.30pm on 23 July 2020 




